
Schedule a free ride to the polls for early voting, absentee ballot drop-off and
Election Day

Description

Greater Cincinnati Voter Collaborative (GCVC) in partnership with RideShare2Vote Aware is offering
free rides to the polls during early voting and on Election Day. In Ohio, early voting for the November
election begins October 8, and rides are being scheduled now.

In addition to providing individual or small group rides (similar to Uber or Lyft), GCGV offers the
opportunity through a donor to provide group rides in a passenger van during the two weekends of
early voting prior to Election Day (October 19-20 and October 26-27).

If you are interested in making arrangements for one of these group rides, please contact GCVC via
email: cincinnativoter@gmail.com or by phone 513-281-9955 no later than October 11, 2024.
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